BLACK LIVES MATTER
The Department of Geography, McGill University firmly denounces all racism and racial violence and stands in solidarity with members of the Black community. We are deeply concerned with the violence and recent events in Canada and the US. We recognize that these events are not isolated and in Canada are situated in our country’s long history of violence against Visible Minorities and Indigenous Communities. 
We call for justice for all those whose lives have been tragically ended or affected by recent encounters with the police in the US and Canada. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We stand with all Visible Minorities and Indigenous members of our university community, and we strive to make our community one that is safe and respectful for all our members. In our Department this includes the work of the Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion Committee, ongoing revisions to our hiring process to improve diversity, sensitivity to how our assumptions may be racist, and continued efforts to increase diversity across our student population. 
We also acknowledge that geography as a discipline has a deeply problematic history rooted in colonialism and extractivist behaviours and that as a discipline and department we must keep trying to do better.
Black Lives Matter. 
For more on ways to help and show support as individuals please see the following resource links: 
https://blacklivesmatter.carrd.co/
https://blacklivesmatters.carrd.co/ [includes link for BLM Canada]

